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9.9.20 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the new school year! 
It has been lovely to welcome the children back to school this week and hear all about their adventures away 
from school. 
As we continue to settle into the new school year, please find below information that will be useful to ensure 
the smooth and safe running of school. 
 
Drop off and collections 
From tomorrow, (Thursday 10.9.20) drop off and collection for will be from 8.30 – 8.45 for both classes. 
Pick up will be from 3.20 – 3.30. 
 
Tiger Children:  
Tiger children should enter the first Tiger playground and wait, as a family, on one of the spots laid out. The 
class teachers will call the children into school from there and then parents should leave the premises as soon as 
possible. 
 
Panther Children: 
Panther children should wait on one of the spots laid out on the main school playground until they are called 
into school. 
Parents who have children in both classes can send Panther children round to wait alone on the main 
playground. 
 
For collection, parents should again wait on the spots laid out and children will be sent out to them. 
 
Please help us to keep everyone safe and observe the social distancing rules by following the guidance below: 
Please leave the school premises as soon as you have dropped off your children. 
Please do not congregate at the school gates as this makes social distancing impossible for families arriving and 
leaving. 
Please do not bring siblings unless necessary. Should you do so, please keep them with you at all times. 
 
Thank you for your support in keeping everyone safe. 
Best wishes 
Mrs Taylor 
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